
BEAVER DAM REMOVAL 
 

 

 

The County of Wetaskiwin has established procedures for the removal of 

beaver, the destruction of beaver dams, and the unplugging of road 

culverts affecting County road allowances and other County lands. 

 

The County of Wetaskiwin hires a trapper/blaster each year to remove the 

problem beaver from County infrastructure including road allowances, 

County property and water management projects registered to the 

County of Wetaskiwin. 

 

If a road allowance is affected due to beaver activity on private land(s), 

trapping of beaver and blasting beaver dams may take place on private 

land(s) providing proper written permission is obtained from the 

landowner(s) or person(s) in possession of the land(s). 

 

Blasting may occur as early as April and continue throughout until mid-

November or freeze-up. 

 

Please contact the Director of Agricultural Services, Stephen Majek at 780-

361-6226 (office) or 780-387-6137 (cell) if you have any questions or 

concerns. 


